
 The Walk 
  

December 5th, 2021        
   

Saturday, December 4th 

Parent’s Night Out! 

The Youth Group will watch 

kiddos aged 2-5th grade from 

5:30-8.  

More info to the right >>>> 

 

Sunday, December 5th 

Sunday class in Youth Room. 

Going over Romans 8. 

 

Evening class at 6.  

If you want to go watch The 

Chosen Christmas with the 

congregation buy your ticket on 

church website. 

Or, we will have devo in Youth 

Room and eat after at Canes. 

 

Monday, December 6th 

Monday Night Bible study in 

the Coffee Shop room at 7:30. 

Pick-up at 9. 

Kalei Davis will lead. 

 

Wednesday, December 8th 

Devo and worship tonight in 

Youth Room at 7!  

Pick-up at 8:30. 

Scott Prather will lead. 

 

Winterfest 2022 
Dates: January 14-16.  

Cost: $100.  Sign up on paper 

outside Youth Room or text 

Ethan!! 

 

Parent’s Night Out 
The Youth Group, Ethan, and Dayna will be 

helping watch kids ages 2-5th grade during the 

evening of Saturday, December 4th, 5:30-8. 

 

We are asking helpers to get to the church at 5:15. 

Eat before or after.  

We will be providing some snacks, doing crafts, 

playing games, and watching a movie. 

 

Summer Dates (Mark Your 

Google Calendars) 
Last Walk I advertised a Mission Trip reveal for 

this Sunday. I apologize, but I need to postpone that 

a bit. Covid complications, travel restrictions, and 

some mission sites completely shutting down have 

led to quite a few opportunities falling flat. I’m in 

the works with a site now, and will call a Parent 

Meeting to announce as soon as I can  

 

HOWEVER…I know y’all are trying to plan 

summer vacays…so here are our dates: 

High School Mission Trip: June 20-26/27 

Camp: July 5-9 

Third Trip (Summit replacement): July 18-23 

(Give or take a day on these trips, but you can mark 

your calendars!) 

 

Out of Town 
Ethan and Bri will be out of town from December 6th-

12th on a family vacation.  I’ve got your classes covered 

with incredible subs.  We are grateful for student and 

parent volunteers who step in while we are out and run 

this program.  You rock! 


